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To whom it may concern,

As a PhD Scientist now Engineer I was surprised to learn of the proposals here https://www.mass.gov/info-details/vaccinations-for-health-care-personnel

Now that the pandemic is passed, some time is warranted before introducing any new vaccine-related rules or regulations due to the
only partial success of the current set of COVID vaccines in preventing transmission and disease.

Please allow our scientists time to gather the data, do the proper analysis, debate and decide before
we add any potentially unnecessary requirements on an already overburdened and under staffed part our healthcare system.

Our hospitals and nurses deserve our support and assistance and our scientists request time for proper scientific process to take place,

Sincerely yours,

Dr Frank Kelly 23 Irvington Rd,
Somerville MA 02144
